
Westwood  Academy
Newsletter

Our Word of the
Week:

resolution

Attendance
Champions!

Year 1 (100%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Miss Wimperis says....

It  has been a super first week of the Spring Term!

After school clubs have been very popular this week, if

you would like your child to attend an after school club

please speak to  the office to check availability.

Please can children come to school wearing hats,

scarves and gloves next week as it has been

particularly chilly! 

We sent our half termly PSHE newsletter

this week. You will see many of the

resources that were shared in the PSHE

workshops. If you have any further

questions about what your child is

learning in PSHE, please do not hesitate

to contact us. 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

. 

Stars of the week!

What's been happening this week?
A warm welcome  to

our new Nursery
children and families
who have started with

us this week. They
have settled in so well

and are really
enjoying playing in

our EYFS.


